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PRESENTATION TO THE MARKET 

 
 
Mr. Antonio Llardén, Chairman of Enagás and Mr. Marcelino Oreja, Chief 
Executive Officer, will conduct a conference call / webcast Monday, 7th of 
July 2014 at 09.00h in order to explain the measures for the gas sector 
included in Royal Decree Law 8/2014. 
 
Before the market opens, the company will send a relevant fact, as 
reported in the relevant fact July 4th. 
 
The presentation can be followed through the following means:  
 
• Telephone Conference Call in Spanish:  
Tel: +34 91 787 39 36  
Tel: 902 881 946  
 
• Telephone Conference Call in English:  
Tel: +44 (0) 207 10 70 685  
Tel: +34 91 789 51 25  
 
• Internet:  
Webcast through Company website www.enagas.es 
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